
The information contained within this announcement is deemed by the Company to constitute inside information as stipulated under the Market Abuse Regulations (EU) No. 596/2014. Upon the publication of this announcement via a Regulatory Information Service, this inside information is now considered to be in the public domain. 


6 June 2024

ChallengerX plc

(“ChallengerX”, “CXS" or the “Company")

Resignation of Corporate Adviser and Trading Suspension

Following its earlier announcement of the resignation of First Sentinel Corporate Finance Ltd from its role of AQSE Corporate Adviser to the Company, the Company is aware of its obligations regarding the appointment (and continued appointment) of an AQSE Corporate Adviser and will proceed to seek an alternative AQSE Corporate Adviser. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Company would like to take this opportunity to inform shareholders that it is in advance negotiations with another company in its industry sector which would represent a significant acquisition for the Company and is continuing to look at new opportunities.
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